
From: Biggane, Maureen C. <Maureen.Biggane@chicagopolice.org> 
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 9:29 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org>; Maureen Biggane 
<maureen.biggane@chicagopolice.org> 
Subject: Notification- Gift Acceptance on behalf of the City 
 
Good morning. 
 
Please accept this as notification that Mr. Anthony Marino of Marino Chrysler Jeep Dodge, 5133 W. 
Irving Park Road, donated desk chairs to the Chicago Police Department (CPD), 016th District. Fifty chairs 
were accepted on behalf of the City. The chairs are being used throughout the CPD’s 016th District 
facility, 5151 N Milwaukee Ave, at administrative workstations. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Maureen C. Biggane 
Commander 
016th District 
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